Early Childhood Education

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
Title Continuation of the Dental Health Agreement between The School Board of
Broward County, Florida and the State of Florida, Department of Health
Status Annual Contract Renewal
Funds Requested $141,750

Financial Impact

The financial impact to the District is $141,750. The source of funds is the

Statement Head Start/Early Head Start Grant. There is no additional financial impact to
the District.
Schools Included 60 Elementary Schools
Managing Early Childhood Education
Department
Source of Additional | Nicole Mancini 754-321-1957
Information
Project Description | The Head Start/Early Head Start grant requires the delivery of comprehensive
dental services to all students enrolled in the program. These services support
children to get the most out of their education by meeting some of their basic
needs. The State of Florida, Department of Health agrees to continue to provide
comprehensive dental health services consisting of examination, treatment and
care to Head Start and Early Head Start children in accordance with the
Department of Health and Human Services regulations. This contract will
provide dental services to all non-Medicaid eligible children participating in the
Head Start/Early Head Start Program. These services will be provided
throughout the 2014-2015 school year.
Program Students Served 2014-2015 Funding
Head Start 2040 $137,160
Early Head Start 80 $4,590
Timeline The terms of this agreement shall commence on November 1, 2014 and

conclude on October 31, 2015.
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